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General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) 

Dear PPG member 

Under new data protection legislation, we are required to provide you with 
specific information to ensure that when providing your consent to be 

contacted as part of the Peninsula Practice Patient Participation Group, your 
consent was suitably informed. 

 
We therefore wish to provide you with some information about how we use 

your information. 

 
The Peninsula Practice are the Data Controller for the information we collect, 

store and use about you (in this case your name and contact details). Our 
Data Protection Officer details are published on our website. 

 
We will use your information to contact you in relation to the activities of, 

and your participation in the Peninsula Practice Patient Participation Group. 
 

We will not share this information with any third party organisations unless 
they are working directly for us and are engaged through the appropriate 

contracts in place to protect your data. We will only use your information in 
ways that are lawful and that you would reasonably expect. Your information 

will never be sent outside of the UK. 
 

We will keep your information for the duration of your membership with the 

Peninsula Practice Patient Participation Group and, once you have left, we 
will retain your information in line with our retention schedules and then 

destroy it securely. 
 

You have the right to withdraw consent at any time, request that your 
information be corrected or erased or restrict our use of it. 

 
Please reply to confirm that you are happy for us to use your information in 

the way. 
 

Many Thanks 
The Peninsula Practice.   
 

Name …………………………………………………………….. 

Please sign your consent if you agree to the General Data Protection Regulations as 

above. 

Signature  …………………………………………………………    Date…………………………………………………… 


